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FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 
N12/COM/CIR/SGTD/2024 
September 10, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

CUT-OFF FOR LATE 
ARRIVAL 

 

 

 
Valued Customer, 
 
The SGTD Doraleh Terminal would like to remind its customers that, in recent weeks, we 

have been experiencing late requests to load export containers discharged from the train 

while the assigned vessel is under operation at the terminal. 

 

Therefore, in the interests of improving the efficiency of our services and avoiding disruption 

to operational activities, we would like to remind our customers that the terminal will apply 

the standard cut-off deadline for the following export types: 

 

- Export containers received from the gate: 24 hours prior vessel berthing 

- Export containers received from the rail: 24 hours prior vessel berthing 

 

Therefore, all export containers discharged from the rail intended to be loaded onto a 

specific vessel will only be accepted prior to the vessel berthing and, after the berthing of the 

vessel, those units will be subject to renomination onto the next vessel. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and compliance with this circular. 

 

 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at: 

T: +253 21 317 317 

E:customercare.dct@dct.dj 

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

